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AN ACT CONCERNING INFORMATION SHARING BETWEEN THE 
OFFICE OF THE CHILD ADVOCATE AND THE INFANT MORTALITY 
REVIEW COMMITTEE WITHIN THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC 
HEALTH. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That the general statutes be amended to permit information sharing 1 

between the Office of the Child Advocate and the Infant Mortality 2 

Review Committee within the Department of Public Health, provided 3 

such information sharing is conducted in compliance with 4 

confidentiality requirements to protect sensitive data while allowing for 5 

the comprehensive review of infant mortality cases. 6 

Statement of Purpose:   
To enhance the committee's ability to identify trends, evaluate risk 
factors and develop recommendations to reduce infant mortality rates 
in Connecticut.  


